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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

* WASHINOTOK, DC £0426 

f ^ 

oi-ncE OF-me C H A R M A N 
May 21,2008 

The Honorable Charles A. Wilson 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C, 20515 

Dear Representative Wilson: 
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I am writing in response to your April 25,2008 letter regarding the Rockies 
Express Pipeline Project - East (Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Docket No. 
CP07-208-000). 

Please be asstired that the Conunission will consid^- your commaits regarding the 
Rockies Express Pipeline-East Project's impact on underground coal mining operations, 
and will address Ihem in the upcoming order fiv this project You are on our mailing list 
to receive a copy of the order whai it is issued. 

As is our practice, your correspondence and this r^ly will be made a part of tl^ 
public record for this docket, which serves to alert the Commission to the concems of 
intfflested individuals and groups. If I can be of fiirther assistance in this or any other 
Conmussion matter, I hope you will not hesitate to get back in touch with me. 
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